
Letter of Support 

The Lions Club of Thornbury /Beaver Valley hereby declare our full 

support for the excellent initiative and purpose, as written to support the 

homeless people in the Town of the Blue Mountains, by Ms. Linda Wykes 

(Riverside Graphics). 

The suggestion of using recreational trailers as temporary homes is a 

practical one, and, it seems that the TOBM may even expand on the idea by 

allowing these trailers to be parked on private properties. 

This Club will help out in any way it can, if and when asked. 

Thank you Ms Wykes, for your Community thoughtfulness and energies. 

Best regards, 

Lion Tom Kennedy, Treasurer, TBVLC for all the Lions 

February 29, 2024
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